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Dear Mr Lucas,

Many thanks for accepting my invitation to speak at the Oxford Union on the evening of  the 3rd 
of  June. As a confirmation, the motion of  the debate will be “This House Believes that the Gay 
Rights Movement has undermined Family Values”, and you will be speaking in Proposition of  
the motion. Further information regarding the debating system used in the Oxford Union, 
which is that of  British Parliamentary debating, will follow shortly.

The evening will start with a drinks reception at 6.30pm, followed by dinner and the debate, 
which begins at 8.30pm. The Society will be happy to cover your domestic travel expenses, as 
well as hosting you at the dinner preceding the event, a drinks reception afterwards and 
providing accommodation if  required. I look forward to making your acquaintance.

Yours sincerely,

Laura Winwood 
President
Oxford Union Society 
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